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May we wish all of our families a Very Happy Chinese New Year. We will be 
celebrating  in school on Monday 23rd January 2022 with a Chinese themed special 
lunch. (Other options will also be available) If you pay for dinners, please pay via  
School Money or by sending £2.00 in a sealed envelope clearly marked  with your 
child’s name and class.   

 

 

We welcomed a group of Deputy Heads and Curriculum Lead teachers from three of 
our local schools to observe and  share good practice in Science this week.  Collectively, 
they visited classes, looked at books and spoke to the children. Our visitors commented 
on how passionate the children spoke of their learning and noted there was clear 
progression across the school. 

 

 

It has been fabulous to see so many of you attending the meetings held this week to 
support children with SEND.  

There are two more sessions next week: 

Tuesday 24th January 9.15 - Autism in Motion Coffee Morning  

Thursday 26th January 9.15am - Training for parents and carers session 2 - Social 
Behaviour 

 

 

I am excited to let you know that our food pantry is now officially open. The pantry is 
located on Key Stage One Playground at the rear of school. 

Opening Times ;  Tuesdays - 8.45 am - 9.15 am and 2.45pm-3.15 pm  

Every Wednesday morning we will be accepting any donations of non perishable 
food such as tins, packet or dried foods, nappies, household cleaning or washing items 
and new, unused toiletries.  Please place these in the blue trolley in the main entrance 
Thank You. 

 

Have a lovely weekend . Kind Regards Mrs Price 

Safeguarding is of the utmost importance to us. If you have any concerns that a child is being harmed or is at risk of harm, or if you receive a disclosure, you must inform a staff member immediately. 
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Mental Health Week 

6th—12th February 

HALF TERM 

Monday 13th February - 

Friday 17th February 

Monday 27th March  
3.15-6.00pm Parent, Carer / 

Teacher Meetings 

Tuesday 28th March  

3.15-6.00pm Parent / Carer / 
Teacher Meetings  



 

 
Tuesday 24th January  

Autism in Motion Coffee Morning for parents and carers 9.15am  
 

Thursday 26th January  
ASD training for parents and carers session 2 Social Behaviour  

 
Friday 27th January  

Year 6 Height and Weight  
LSFA Matchday 12.15pm-3.15pm 

 
Tuesday 31st January  

Year 6 Height and Weight  
 

Wednesday 1st February  
Festival of Reading Year 3  

 
Thursday 2nd February  

Festival of Reading Year 5  
 

6th—12th February 
Mental Health Week 

 
Friday 10th February  

Finish for half term break 2pm  
 

Monday 20th February  
Return to school  

 
Thursday 2nd March 

World Book Day— dress up as a word  
 

 Monday 27th March  
3.15-6.00pm Parent, Carer / Teacher Meetings 

 
Tuesday 28th March  

3.15-6.00pm Parent , Carer / Teacher Meetings  
 

Friday 31st March  
2.00 pm School finishes for the Easter Holiday  

 

 

 



 This is a great time of year to think about giving back and doing something kind for others. Helping 
someone else not only makes a difference in their lives but can give us a sense of purpose and 
fulfilment. Doing kind acts has proven to reduce stress and improve emotional wellbeing.  There are 
lots of ways to help others that don’t cost anything: 

 Giving up your seat on the bus 

 Opening the door for someone 

 Volunteering at a homeless shelter  

 Choosing a toy/gift to donate to someone in need 

 Finding a way to bring joy to someone else will bring us happiness in return.   

On Thursday 2nd  March we will be asking the 
children , and staff , to come to school dressed 
as a word . Here are some examples to inspire 
you .

The school council will hold a book swap every Wednesday morning 
before school.  Children can bring their old books along and swap them for 
a new book they have not yet read.  This will take place in the hut on the 
Key Stage 2 playground . Let’s share the love of reading !

We are accepting nominations, from parents, to fill a vacancy for Parent 
Governor on the Governing Body. 

The successful candidate will become a full member of the Governing Body 
and serve for 4 years. 

 

Further details are available from the School Office. 



 

We are seeing an increasing number of lunch boxes containing sweets and 
chocolate bars which are not allowed in school.  Remember, foods high in fat and 
sugar should be restricted, items such as sweets, fizzy drinks and other high sugar 
drinks should not be included at lunchtime.  Fluctuations in sugar levels across the 
school day can cause disruption in energy levels and lack of concentration.  KS1 
have free choice of fruit everyday and therefore do not require snacks in school.  
KS2 children should only bring fruit for mid morning snacks.   






